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 NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 CREATION OF  

TAX INCREMENTAL FINANCE DISTRICT #4 
 Village of Minong 
 123 5th Avenue 

Minong, WI 54859 
July 17, 2019 – 6:00 P.M. 

 
Public notice is hereby given that the Planning Commission of the Village of Minong will hold a 
public hearing on July 17, 2019 beginning at 6:00 p.m. in the Minong Village Hall, 123 5th 
Avenue, Minong, Wisconsin.  The purpose of the public hearing is to consider a resolution to 
create Tax Incremental Finance (TIF) District No. 4 for the Village of Minong.  TID No. 4 is being 
proposed as a “Mixed-Use” TIF District and the Village of Minong anticipates proposed public 
project improvements may include sanitary/storm water system improvements, street 
improvements, sidewalks and trails, administrative, and finance costs and other public works 
projects to promote economic development in the area. The proposed costs include projects 
within the proposed boundary and within a ½ mile radius of the proposed boundary of the 
District.  As part of the Project Plan, cash grants may be made by the Village to owners, 
lessees, or developers of property within TID No. 4 Project Plan to facilitate economic 
development within the TIF District.   
 
Maps showing the boundaries of TID No. 4 and the associated Project Plan will be available 
upon request prior to the public hearing from the Village Clerk, 123 5th Avenue, Minong, 
Wisconsin 54859, (715) 466-2322.  At the public hearing, interested parties will be given a 
reasonable opportunity to express their views on the proposed creation of TID No. 4. 
 
Janel Lee 
Village Clerk 
 
 
Publication Dates: July 3, & July 10, 2019   
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